
Registration is required.

Limited number of tickets for USA viewers only.

Ticket sales will open on Sunday, October 22th at 11:00 AM EDT.

Screening period is from Friday, October 27th to 
Monday, October 30th starting/ending at 7:00 PM EDT.

The Good Father

『この⼦は邪悪』

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

Our J-Film for the Halloween season, The Good Father, is both delightfully
suspenseful and a little scary.

A terrible car accident has scarred young Hana’s (MINAMI Sara) family. Her
mother is in a coma, her father is stricken by grief, and her younger sister
hides her disfigured face behind a disquieting mask. One day Yotsui (ONISHI
Ryusei), a young boy dealing with his mother’s mental illness, knocks on
Hana’s front door, and the two quickly form an emotional connection. As Hana
and Yotsui get closer, questions arise about their families and the eerie
darkness that lingers over their homes.

Grab your popcorn and get ready for a special spooky screening from the
JICC!

Starring MINAMI Sara, ONISHI Ryusei, SAKURAI Yuki, and TAMAKI Hiroshi

 In Japanese with English subtitles | Not Rated | 2022 | 100 min | Directed by KATAOKA Sho

Virtual screening hosted online by the Japan Information & Culture Center, Embassy of Japan

and co-presented with the Japan Commerce Association of Washington DC, Inc.

This event is free with a limited number of tickets available to online attendees in the US
only. Registration through EVENTIVE is also required in order to receive access to the
virtual screenings. This screening will be accessible through Eventive. Online 72-hour
window begins on October 27th at 7:00 PM EDT and ends on Monday, October 30th at
the same time.

In the event of a cancellation or if you require further assistance, 
please contact us at jicc@ws.mofa.go.jp. Thank you!

1150 18th Street NW, Suite 100 | Washington, D.C. 20036-3838
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